
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

To:  Interested Parties  

From:   Wes Anderson, OnMessage Inc. 

Date:  July 13, 2022 

Re:  Polling Results – SBA National Survey 

 

 

On behalf of Susan B. Anthony Pro-Life America, OnMessage Inc. is pleased to present findings and 

analysis from a national survey of N=1,200 Likely Voters. The survey was conducted by live interviewers 

July 5-7, 2022. The margin of error is 2.8%. 

 

Our recent survey evaluated the post-Dobbs environment, looking for areas of strength and for 

potential landmines. One of our most promising findings was the overwhelming support for pregnancy 

care centers. 76% of likely voters favor them, bolstered by 54% who say they strongly favor them – an 

intensity which reflects a clear majority of support. Additionally, these centers, which provide critical 

assistance to mothers without considering abortion, find strong support across party lines. Popular 

among both pro-life and pro-choice voters, pregnancy care centers stand out as well-favored options in 

our post-Dobbs country. 

 

As you may know, there are over 2,700 pregnancy care centers across the country that provide support for 

mothers facing unexpected pregnancies. These centers provide free or low-cost services for mothers but do 

not perform or refer for abortions. Do you favor or oppose these pregnancy care centers? 
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